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Yunex Traffic 9225 Bee Cave Road Tel.: +1 512-837-8300
A Siemens Business Building B, Suite 101 Fax: +1 512-421-6617

Austin, TX 78733 yunextraffic.com

12/07/2021

Bob Francis 
City Manager 
City of Belle Isle, FL
1600 Nela Ave. 
Belle Isle, FL 32809

RE: Quote for Pedestrian Safety Devices at Two (2) Locations in City of Belle Isle

Mr. Francis,
As requested, Yunex Traffic offers the following estimate for installation of solar-powered 
Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons at two locations, and an in-road solar-powered crosswalk 
LED flasher system, as described in the attached email:

Hoffner Ave. @ Pleasure Island Dr. - $14,500.00 
Daetwyler Dr. @ Seminole Dr. - $49,500.00

This estimate includes all major and incidental material, equipment, and labor for the installation
of subject systems.

Anticipated project completion date is 60 days from signed acceptance by a duly authorized 
representative of the City of Belle Isle.

This offer shall expire 60 days from the date hereof and may be withdrawn by us at any time prior thereto with or without notice. 
This offer supersedes any prior offers, commitment or orders, contains all terms, conditions and warranties and when accepted, 
constitutes the entire contract between the parties.  The resulting contract shall not be modified except by formal written
amendment.  This offer shall be accepted by delivery to us of a copy of this offer duly signed by you in the space provided.

The foregoing offer is hereby accepted this _______ day of __________, 2021.

City of Belle Isle, FL Yunex Traffic, LLC

By: _______________________ Joshua M. Lippincott

Title: ______________________ Service Account Manager

Yunex Traffic
9225 Bee Cave Road
Building B, Suite 101
Austin, TX 78733
346-302-5160
512-837-8300

Digitally signed by Lippincott Joshua
DN: cn=Lippincott Joshua,
o=Siemens,
email=joshua.lippincott@siemens.com
Date: 2021.12.07 14:21:33 -05'00'
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From: Bob Francis <bfrancis@belleislefl.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 11:32 AM
To: Lippincott, Josh (SMO YU US CS SEA) <joshua.lippincott@siemens.com>
Subject: Re: Crosswalk Estimates

Josh - Sorry for the delay in getting back to you on this estimate.  Can you update this estimate but delete, for now,
the crosswalk at Hoffner and Peninsular, but I now need an RRFB at Daetwyler/Seminole. There is a painted
crosswalk there now, but we own that road now, so I will need an estimate and any RRFB installation and remarking
of the crosswalk.  Also, this might be a good place for the in-road strobe lighting.  Could you give me an estimate on
that also? Once I get these estimates, I think we will be ready to proceed within the month. Thanks, Bob

Sincerely,

Bob

Bob Francis, ICMA-CM
City Manager
City of Belle Isle, FL

1600 Nela Ave.
Belle Isle, FL 32809
(407) 851-7730 (O)
(407) 450-6272 (C)
bfrancis@belleislefl.gov


